
 

 

 

 

September 2nd 2021 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

No Change for the Remainder of Term 3 

Yesterday afternoon the Premier, Dan Andrews, announced that schools will continue to 

operate in lockdown mode for the remainder of Term 3. That means lockdown learning 

from home will continue and there will be no changes to the way the school is currently 

operating. While we all would love to see the children return to school, I certainly 

understand that nothing is more important than safeguarding the health of our 

community.  

Every child, every family should be proud of how lockdown learning has progressed this 

term. We have witnessed a high level of engagement by the children in their online 

meets, posting work in their Google Classroom and completing the tasks required of 

them. 

As you can imagine, many events from Term 3 have been cancelled or postponed, 

especially the Sacrament of First Eucharist which was due to occur next weekend. Much 

of what we can do is determined by the COVID restrictions that are in place at any given 

time, so please be patient with us. I will communicate dates as soon as I can. 

I know that the past weeks have been challenging for many, and the next weeks will be 

equally as such, so I congratulate every family on your persistence and resilience. 

St. Dominic pray for us and guide us. 

With thanks 

 

Alison Bretag 

 

Principal 

 


